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Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel 
Cllr Alan Sharp (attended 3 of 6) 
 
The Police & Crime Panel is important, as it fits into the objective of ECDC of keeping the 
public safe while fitting the objective of influencing policing within our District. 
 
The continued representation on the Police & Crime Panel is required to continue, for the 
interests of ECDC. 
 
I have attended 3 of the 6 Panel meetings held. Some of the PCP meetings unfortunately 
clashed with County Council commitments. 
 
The Police & Crime Commissioner continues to perform his role to a high standard and there is 
a good challenge from panel members. 
 
 
Sanctuary Housing Association 
Cllr Alan Sharp (attended 1 of 1 meeting) 
 
Sanctuary performs one of the key tasks required by the District Council in ensuring a good 
provision of affordable housing and the District Council’s continued participation is vital. 
 
I joined the Sanctuary Housing Committee after the May 2023 election. 
 
The Committee is due to meet quarterly, but the first three meetings did not take place due to 
the lack of tenant representatives on the Committee. However, papers and management 
reports were issued, so some interpretation of the current performance could be gained. 
 
The tenant representation issue has now been resolved and the first meeting occurred on 29th 
May 2024. 
 
It was a useful meeting setting out the issues faced by Sanctuary, and how they proposed to 
resolve these. 
 
I look forward to holding them to account in the future.  
 
 

 
EAST CAMBRIDGESHIRE DISTRICT 
COUNCIL 
 
THE GRANGE, NUTHOLT LANE, 
ELY, CAMBRIDGESHIRE CB7 4EE 
Telephone 01353 665555

 
 


